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2022  PEBBLES  AMBASSADORS

Thanks to our generous supporters and
donors, all our learners had a very
special Easter. We were blown away by
the support received for the Easter egg
drive. We hosted Easter egg hunts at all
our ECD and After School Club centres
and the children had an absolute blast. 

Special thank you to COFCO
International, Delaire Graff Estate,
Hillebrand, Curro Century City,
Lighthouse2Lighthouse Ladies, Bosman
Wines Hermanus, and all the individuals
who made this possible. 

A SPECIAL  EASTER-THANK  YOU

HELLO  INTERNATIONAL  VISITORS     

UCT Business School 
Nyenrode University(The Netherlands)
University of Denver 
Marks and Spencer 
DHL Hillebrand 
Drakenstein Municipality 
Remgro
Cipla 

We are so happy to have local and
international group visits and interns back
at our offices. We hosted a number of
visits during April, May, and June. Thank
you for visiting Pebbles and coming to
see our programmes in action. 

We also welcomed Roy, a 6th-year
medical student from Maastricht
University in The Netherlands. Roy is our
first international intern in 2 years and he
will be based at our clinic in Stellenbosch
for the next 3 months.  

18 learners were selected by their peers
to represent their farm as the Pebbles
Ambassadors for 2022. 

They have been selected as they are
leaders at their respective After School
Clubs and show respect and
understanding to their peers and
educators. 

The ambassadors attended a leadership
camp in April and we are so proud of this
group of young adults. 



During the month of April, a parent's
evening took place where parents had the
opportunity to vote for a school parent
forum. 

Teachers, parents, learners, and all support
staff had a school clean-up over the
weekend where they painted, varnished,
and did a general clean-up of the facilities.

All learners wore green during National
Child Protection Week (29 May- 5 June
2022). The importance of Child Protection
Week and other various topics were
discussed with the learners during lessons
and assembly. 

PEBBLES  ACADEMY  

Spend your 67 minutes packing much
needed programme resource boxes for
Pebbles. 

We have 5 options to suit different time and
budget allocations. 

Option 1: Grade R stationery packs- R250
per pack. 180 packs needed. 

Option 2: Grade 8 and Matric stationery
packs-R550 per pack. 100 packs needed. 

Option 3: Hygiene care packages for
teenage boys-R400 per pack. 30 packs
needed. 

Option 4: Afrikaans books for our learners
to own and take home to increase literacy
levels. 

Option 5: Baby Boxes for new mothers.
Average cost R1500-R2000. 10 boxes
needed.

Pack boxes with colleagues, friends and
family in the comfort of your own office or
home. Contact us for more details.
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HOW  TO  GET  INVOLVED

The Pebbles Project School
Enrichment Programme provides
support to children aged 6 to 18 years
through homework support and life
skills. Learners are also presented
with the opportunity to engage in
extra-curricular activities that they
would otherwise not have access to. 

Pebbles partners with Surf4Life NPO
to offer weekly surf lessons to a group
of beneficiaries. “I never had the
opportunity to surf before I attended
the Pebbles After School Club on my
farm. I’ve been surfing for 6 years now
and I absolutely love it!” said Fiona.

Fiona is optimistic about her future;
she dreams of studying Sport
Management at Boland College.
Pebbles Project and Surf4Life will
support Fiona in obtaining her SSA
Coaching Certificate to help turn
Fiona’s dream into a reality.

You can support Fiona's dream by
visiting our online shop and making a
contribution: https://bit.ly/3zDrPa0 
 

FIONA DISCOVERS  HER  PASSION  

To all our UK supporters, you can now
support Pebbles by shopping on
Amazon UK at absolutely no cost to you!

Through the Smile.Amazon Programme,
Amazon will donate a % of your
purchase to Pebbles. They will only
donate to Pebbles if you shop via  the
smile.amazon.co.uk link and select
Pebbles Project UK as your chosen
charity. Happy shopping!

SMILE .AMAZON  UK  -SUPPORT  US !

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/

